



Kindersley Culture Plan Advisory Committee  
Wednesday June 1<sup>st</sup>, 2016  
West Central Events Centre  
2<sup>nd</sup> Floor Conference Room  
Meeting #3  
8am

### MEETING MINUTES

1. Call meeting to order – 8:06pm
2. Business arising from Meeting #2
  - a. Regular meeting – day and time – confirm
    - i. 8am on first Wednesday of the month
  - b. Gaps in representation – any ideas
    - i. Shannon Sutherland has stepped down for personal reasons – we wish her well and we hope to include to include her in the process by sharing information with her.
    - ii. Tom will check with the Rotary Club this evening to see if some would like to participate.
  - c. Folklore workshop confirmed – June 14 @ 6pm Elks Hall
    - i. Michelle quickly reviewed the Special Invitation Workshop and the committee lunch workshop on June 15<sup>th</sup>.
    - ii. It will be a fun evening and it is hoped that all Members will be able to invite at least 4 more. Several names were identified as invitees that Members were going to invite.
  - d. Community survey
    - i. Tim and Michelle revised the questions presented from the last meeting.
    - ii. The group reviewed the new survey presented. Members offered several suggestions including a 'why' statement at the beginning of the survey.
3. New Business – **HANDOUTS SENT ELECTRONICALLY**
  - a. Culture Mapping
    - i. Tim collected from examples from the City of Regina Culture Plan – classifications and corresponding examples. Handout list provided to committee.
    - ii. Some ways that these categories can be filled out are electronic, map and poster form. It was suggested that the categories are built into large format posters where people can walk up to and write their responses on. A more physical interaction for an activity.
  - b. Community Engagement
    - i. Methods for gathering public input
      1. Handout provided – ask that committee members review the list and consider what they would like to do.
    - ii. List of groups to contact for input sessions

1. Handout provided – ask that committee members review the list and consider what they would like to do.
    2. A list of names was collected for possible individual interview (and for Folklore Night). The handout will be revised accordingly.
  - iii. Set dates
    1. A list is beginning to form with dates for public participation – send out electronically to confirm
    2. This set of dates will be further defined for the next meeting.
  - c. Regional perspective – how do we get input or members
    - i. If a representative speaks to the RM councils, it may open up a regional perspective on the plan.
    - ii. A letter will be prepared to send to the RM's asking for permission to speak to their Councils.
4. Other business
  - a. Outcomes from our Culture Plan
    - i. Handout provided
  - b. What to expect from a Culture Plan?
5. Next meeting – July 6<sup>th</sup> 8am
6. Adjourn – 9:17am